
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time—Year C 
3rd August, 2025 

Vocations Awareness Week 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

As we continue walking together in faith, I’m pleased to share with 
you our Parish's Annual Financial Report for 2024, which is now 
available. 

• If you receive our weekly Flocknote E-Newsletter, the Report is 
included as an attachment. 

• If you’re not yet registered for Flocknote, printed copies are 
available near the Parish Newsletter stands at both entrances to the 
church. 
 

I hope you find this Report informative and reassuring.  On page 4, 
you’ll find a graph showing the average monthly Mass 
collections.  Sadly, our income has returned to levels we last saw in 
2021 — perhaps reflecting the cost-of-living challenges many 
households face today. 
 

Mass collections remain our parish’s main source of income, 
supporting the ministries and services that touch the lives of so many 
— from preparing children for the Sacraments to pastoral care for our 
seniors and outreach programs for those in need.  Contributions come 
through various means: loose donations, envelopes, direct debit, 
credit cards, and our Tap & Go machines. 
 

Earlier this week, our Parish Finance Council met to review the 
financials for the first half of 2025.  They noted that our collections 
are currently $15,000 below our modest budget.  Should this trend 
continue, we may end the year down by around $30,000, returning us 
to levels experienced during the height of COVID-19.  The Council is 
monitoring this closely, and we remain hopeful, trusting in your 
ongoing support and generosity. 
 

On a joyful note, our 2025 Penance and First Eucharist 
Candidates have reached the midpoint of their Sacramental 
journey.  The children will make their First Confessions this weekend, 
and I sincerely thank Angela Greathead for her loving 
guidance.  Please keep these young ones in your prayers as they 
prepare for their First Holy Communion on 30–31 August. 
 

We’re also blessed to welcome Cecilia Formby from Marriage 
Encounter at this weekend’s Masses.  She’ll speak about the beauty 
and importance of marriage, and ways couples can strengthen their 
bond in light of God's grace.  In a time when marriage is often 
misunderstood or undervalued, her words will be a reminder of its 
sacred place in our lives and community. 
 

May the Lord bless you richly in the days ahead — with peace in your 
homes, love in your hearts, and joy in your journey of faith. 
 

Warmest regards, 
Fr Dan 
Parish Priest   

 

Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish  

Our mission is to be a welcoming, prayerful, embracing Parish, united in Christ,  
strengthening the faith and transforming the spiritual life of the community.   

We aim to be caring and responsive, sharing the Good News, and living the values of the Gospel. 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
Parish Office:  136 Buckland Road, Nundah  4012  

          (corner Buckland Road & Bage Street) 
 

Ph:  3324 3870 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Website: www.banyonundahcatholic.org.au  
Facebook:  Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 9.00am - 4.00pm 
                    

PARISH TEAM 
Fr Daniel Redhead  —  Parish Priest  
Email: pp.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au     
Ph:  3324 3874    
Ms Debra Visser  —  Parish Manager 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Jillian Piper — Administrative Assistant 
Email:  assistant.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au  
Mrs Carmel Spargo  —  Finance Officer 
Email: nundah.finance@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Angela Greathead  — Sacramental Coordinator 
Email: sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Catherine Byrnes  —  
Local Safeguarding Representative 
Email: lsr.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
 
STOPLine If you think it’s wrong … report it. 
STOPLine Phone: 1800 304 550 
Email: AOB@stoplinereport.com 
 

MASS CENTRES 
Corpus Christi Church  65 Bage Street, Nundah  
CLOSED UNTIL LATE SEPTEMBER 
All services suspended until restorations are completed. 
 
Holy Trinity Church  352 St Vincent’s Road, Banyo  
 
 

BAPTISMS AT HOLY TRINITY 
2nd and 3rd Saturdays of the month at Holy Trinity Banyo 
Families meet with Fr Dan for preparation. 

 

I Do – I Do – I Do – I Do 
For more than 50 years, World 

Wide Marriage Encounter has 

helped over 3.5 million couples in 

almost 100 countries unlock the 

power of their relationships with 

new ways to do the “I Do.“ The Marriage Encoun-

ter experience helps a couple listen, share and 

connect more deeply. There’s no group disscus-

sion. It’s just about two people learning to be the 

best, most loving and thriving couple possible.  

This weekend we will hear about Marriage  
Encounters at our weekend Masses. 
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Please Pray for  
Those who are sick:  
Dominic Cannon, Myah McGuigan, Fred 
Gomes, Justin Carr, Julie Cusack and 
Doug Desouza. 

 

 Lord, show them your loving 
care 

This list will be refreshed at the beginning of each month.  
If you know someone who needs to remain on this list,  

please contact the Parish Office. 
 

 
STEWARDSHIP 
“Take care to guard against all greed, 
for though one may be rich, one’s life 
does not consist of possessions.”        
       Luke 12:15 
 

The Gospel message is contrary to modern culture that 
continually tries to convince us that our joy comes from the 
material things we possess.  That the more we acquire, the 
happier we will be.  Jesus shows us that our true joy comes from 
our “invisible” gifts like love, mercy, and forgiveness.  True joy 
comes from “emptying” ourselves, giving of ourselves rather than 
always taking.  We are called not to hoard but to share.  True joy 
comes from living a grateful and generous lifestyle; become more 
“God-centered” and less “self-centered.” 

  

THE POPE’S PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR AUGUST 
 
For mutual coexistence.  
Let us pray that societies where 
coexistence seems more difficult might 
not succumb to the temptation of 
confrontation for ethnic, political, 
religious or ideological reasons.  

Parish Calendar of Events this Week  
Monday 4 August 
St John Vianney  
9.00am Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 

Tuesday 5 August  
 

Wednesday 6 August 
Feast of The Transfiguration of the Lord 
9.00am Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 

Thursday 7 August 
10.30am Mass, Zion Nursing Home, Nundah 
6.30pm Vigil Mass St Mary of the Cross, Holy Trinity, Banyo  
7.00pm  Benediction and Holy Hour, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 

Friday 8 August  
Solemnity of St Mary of the Cross  
9.00am Mass,  Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 

Saturday 9 August  
4.30pm Reconciliation, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
6.00pm Vigil Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
 

Sunday 10 August  
7.00am Rosary, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
7.30am Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
9.00am  Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo 
5.00pm  Mass, Holy Trinity, Banyo  

A VOCATION VIEW   
EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
VOCATIONS AWARENESS WEEK 
This National Vocation Awareness Week, Jesus 
calls us to be generous with the gifts that he has 
given. When we share our treasures with 
others, we will have a true treasure in heaven. 
(Luke 12:13-21) 

 Mass Settings 
 

Penitential Rite: 3B 
 
Gloria: Prayed 
 

Responsorial Psalm:  (R.)   
 In every age, O Lord, you have been our refuge. 
 
Gospel Acclamation:   
Alleluia, alleluia! 
 Happy the poor in spirit;  
 The kingdom of heaven is theirs! 
Alleluia! 
 
Nicene Creed:  Prayed 
 
Lord’s Prayer:  Prayed 
 
Preface of Ordinary Time: 4 
Eucharistic Prayer: 2 
Eucharistic Acclamation: 1 
 

Readings:  19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
First Reading   Wisdom 18:6-9 
Second Reading  Hebrews 11:1-2, 8-19 
Gospel Reading  Luke 12:32-48 

                FLOCKNOTE 
Don't forget to look at your  

e-newsletter for many 
different articles, reflections, 

children's liturgy and 
upcoming events across our 

Archdiocese.   
     https://banyonundahcath.flocknote.com/register  
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